
Phantom Vettes Corvette Club 
April 12, 2016 Meeting Minutes 

          
Meeting held at EL Paso Builders Association. Thank you to Ray and Margaret 
Adauto for their generosity in allowing the club to hold our meeting at their 
beautiful facility. 

Welcome to members by President Joe Denham. Meeting opened at 6:10pm, 
time changed to accommodate the use of EPBA 

Officer’s Report: 

Secretary’s Report: Previous month’s minutes were emailed to all members 
and posted on the website. 

Treasurers’ Report: Dave gave the previous month’s bank balance and the 
expenditures for the current month. Report was accepted by the membership. 

Governor’s Report: Dave reported that region wants to make St. Jude our 
charity, this was voted on and accepted during the quarterly meeting.  The 
region is also seeking to fill numerous positions if interested please see Dave 
for details. 

Webmaster: John reported all events are updated as soon as information is 
given to him. Please check the website for any upcoming events. 

Past Events: March meeting in Alamogordo was a great afternoon meeting up 
with fellow corvette owners in Alamogordo and after lunch the large group split 
in several directions, some to Ruidoso some Cloudcroft and others White Sands 
Monument and Air Force Base. 

Upcoming Events: 

* Cattlemen’s April 16, 2016, club to meet at Tinsletown and cruise the old 
highway to enjoy lunch with the club. 

*
* Ken Daby Great Summer Escape weekend of August 12-14 in Ruidoso N.M. 

please see website for details and hotel information. 

New Business: 

* Dave discussed the large event the entire region is taking part in for January 
2017 and the expectations from each club. 



* Phantom Vettes is in 2nd place for the region in points. Congrats to all who 
participate in the regional events.  Thunder Vette Set is in 1st place, 
awesome. 

* Dave has entry forms for the New Mexico Motor Tour if you are interested in 
going. 

* Dove gave an update on Rick. 

* Next Meeting to be held at Chuy’s Mexican Restaurant at the Fountains at 
Farah 

* May 10th at regular time dine at 6pm meeting at 7pm.  

* Meeting Adjourned at 6:35pm 

 


